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Auburn Council Approves Insurance Bid
(KLZA)-- The Auburn City Council last week awarded the bid for the City
Liability Insurance to the Nebraska League Association of Risk Management.

The coverage will include property and casualty insurance. Cost for the policy for
the year will be $46,950.

Steve Gardiner with Midwest Medical Air was unable to attend the meeting. He
was to present information on the possibility of housing aircraft at the Auburn
Municipal Airport.

The appointment of Brandon Rieger to the Planning Commission was approved.
Rieger will replace longtime Commission member Ed Johnson.
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